. Dear Mrs VD

- possible to identify from which source you received the Factor VIlL.

* 1 am somy not to be more helpful but i you wish to contact
~ plaass contact me' directly. ' : :

Maidstone and [iViE]
Tunbridge Wells

NHS Trust
Our Ref: CGT/PMN

lease reply fo:
aematology Department A
Pembury Hospital L e

Tel: 01892 823535 Ext: GRO-C !
Fax: 01892 824370

03 May 2002

Thank you for your letter. With reference to the Factor VIl you received on the 15%
to 16" of December 1982. Our Blood Transfusion Unit only hoids patient issue
records for blood products as far back as 1989, therefore | am unable to give you
batch numbers for 1882. The only additional information | can give you is that all our
Factor Vil concentrate stocks prior to 1989 were received from either the Blood
Transfusion Service or from the commercial company called Immuno. It is not

Yours sincerely,

GRO-C

C G Taylor
Consultant Haematologist
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